
MANDATORY 
All students should bring 2 masks to school each day. 

The masks should fit the student well.  

2nd mask is in case 1st mask breaks, or student sneezes while wearing 
mask. 

Cloth masks should be washed every day aEer use.  Disposable  
should be thrown out daily aEer use each day. 

Please do not send your child to school if they have symptoms noted on 
the “COVID-19 Screening for staff/students (2020-2021)”   screening 
tool.  This must be done daily at home prior to sending your child to 
school. 

If students have two or more symptoms in column A or one symptom in 
column B they must stay home, or will be sent home.  If your child has a 
fever of 100.4 or above, do not send to school. 


